

## Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas



## **DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE**

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

**August 8, 2013** 

DIVISION MEMORAMDUM No. 425 s. 2013

## ANNUAL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING (GMM)

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OIC
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is a copy of the Letter of Mr. Jeffrey O.Tarayao, President of the Coalition for Better Education (CBE) inviting all its members to attend the Annual General Membership Meeting (GMM)," for the guidance and information of all concerned.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is desired.

ARDEN D. MONISIT, Ed.D.
Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division Superintendent Accountig Section: Disbursing Section: (032)255-6405 (032)254-2632 (032)255-4401 E-mail Add:depedcebuprovince@yahoo.co



July 31, 2013

FERNI : CBECEF

DR. ARDEN D. MONISIT Schools Division Superintendent Division of Cebu Province

Dear Dr. Monisit

Greetings!

The Coalition for Better Education (CBE) will soon be celebrating 12 years of serving the education sector. This year's theme: "Strengthening and Transforming Education for Progress (STEP)" is aimed at the coalition sustaining its initiative, and contributing to the holistic transformation and progress of the education sector through the vision, "Creating Empowered Learning Communities." As such, CBE will be holding its Annual General Membership Meeting (GMM) on August 9, 2013, Friday, 1:00 - 5:00 PM, at the Rizal Memorial Library and Museum, Osmena Blvd, Cebu City. Cebu's Provincial Governor, Hon. Hilario "Jun-Jun" Davide III has been recently confirmed as the Keynote Speaker.

It is therefore our pleasure to invite you and the CBE members in your division to the above-mentioned event. We understand August 9 is a holiday, but we truly hope that your office allows them to participate in this annual assembly for them to be kept abreast of CBE's initiatives and accomplishments the past year and have the votes counted in our election of officers. Along this line, we request that the following CBE members be issued a travel order enabling their participation in the August 9 GMM:

- Ms. Rose Gleda Antig (Alcoy NHS)
- Ms. Wendelyn Pansaon (Alcoy NHS)
- Ms. Araceli Cabahug (Daanbantayan NHS)
- Ms. Elisa Escutin (Liloan NHS)
- Mr. Ryan Manubag (Minglanilla Science HS)
- Ms. Candida Purgatorio (Badian NHS)

Center for Teacher Excellence (CeftEx) G/F Arts & Sciences Bldg., Cebu Normal University Campus,

Email Audress: admin@chephils.net

Osmena Bivd., Cebu City Tel. No. 032-4164623 to 26

Fax No. 032-4164624

www.chephils.net

- Ms. Aida Meigo (Tayud NHS)
- Ms. Myrna Soco (Tayud NHS)
- Mr. Louie Adrian Tanucan (Tayud NHS)
- Dr. Clavel Sailnas (Tuburan NHS)
- Ms. Mila Surbano (Camotes NHS)

Likewise, we are also inviting MR. ROMEO V. MEJIA of Bitoon Tech-Voc National HS to attend the event as he is one of our guests to share how CBE enhances his skills through our leadership training program. Please note on fee for the GMM is P450.00 per participant membership certificate, ID, souvenir/merchandise items and meass during the common Naturther request if the registration fee be possibly charged to their MOOE.

time in their personal We also encourage them to settle the annual individual inclinions and all .....s. This year's sectoral capacity, to enable them to vote and be voted upon in the Lars in the representations from the Parents, Academe and Youd-valled a decaded vacant. We shall be setting up an online voting system and will subsequently interns conmembers of the details soon.

For your confirmation and/or more incompation about the GMM, pisicall us at (052) 416-4626 and look for Kookie Gutierrez, Membership Countries of

We look forward to seeing you are on August 9th,

Again, our sincere thanks for your continued support to CBE

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

JEFFREY O. TARAYAO

President

Creating Empowered Scarning Communities"